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Why have a uniform? 

We believe that having a school uniform is important because it: 

• promotes a sense of pride in the school. 

• gives a sense of community and belonging towards the school. 

• is practical and smart. 

• identifies the children with the school. 

• prevents children from coming to school in fashion clothes that could be 

distracting in class. 

• makes children feel equal to their peers in terms of appearance. 

• is regarded as suitable wear for school and good value for money by 

most parents. 

• is designed with health and safety in mind. 
 

Easington C of E Primary School uniform: 

At Easington C of E Primary School, we understand the recent cost of living 

crisis has put even more strain on families. Therefore, we heavily support 

our parents sourcing non-branded uniform. We have made sure that all 

plain items of clothing below are available for a very reasonable price, 

from a range of stores (ASDA, Tesco etc). Please speak to the school office 

if you require any assistance sourcing reasonably priced uniform. We do 

hold a range of nearly new items available free of charge. 

Items which are embroidered with our school badge can be purchased 

from our supplier Border Embroideries (information on the reverse of this 

leaflet). 

For school, the children may wear: 

• A navy sweatshirt or cardigan (with or without logo) 

• Black or grey trousers, skirt or shorts 

• A white polo shirt 

• A blue gingham dress  

• Black shoes or plain black trainers 

Our PE uniform (to be worn on the day of the PE lesson) consists of the 

following: - 

• White t-shirt 

• Black jogging bottoms/leggings 

• Black shorts 

• Black hoodie or jumper (for colder months) 

• Trainers or plimsoles 
 

During PE lessons, all watches must be removed and earrings removed or 

covered, by a plaster. The child must be able to do this by themselves. 
 

Jewellery and accessories 
On health and safety grounds, the only items of jewellery we allow 

children to wear in our school are small earring studs and watches. If 

children arrive in school wearing unacceptable items of jewellery, they will 

be requested to remove the jewellery by the class teacher and this will be 

returned to the child at the end of the day.  

 

Children must not wear smart watches to school that are capable of taking 

photographs or recording. If children arrive at school wearing these items, 

they will be removed and kept safe, until the end of the day and parents 

will be notified. 

 

Accessories such as large/brightly coloured hair bows or bands are not 

allowed.  All hair must be tied back.  Slides, hair bands, bobbles etc can be 

worn but must be navy or black.   

 

Bags  
School book bags are recommended so children can bring home books, 

letters etc.  These do not have to be purchased from our uniform supplier.  

Large backpacks/rucksacks are not needed and therefore not allowed in 

school.  


